

Department of Education

Region VI – Western Visayas SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 0.66, s. 2025

O 6 AUG 2025

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd Capiz officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is the letter Girl Scouts of the Philippines Capiz Council regarding the Corrigendum to Local Circular No. 14, s. 2025 titled Girl Powered Nutrition (GPN) Camp on August 9-10, 2025.

Participation to this activity is voluntary and subject to compliance with DepED Order No. 012, s. 2025 titled Multi-Year Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar and Activities, DepEd Order 09, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith, DepEd Order No. 008, s. 2023 titled Participation of Teachers in Volunteer Work and Extra Curricular Activities, DepEd Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024 titled Reiteration of the "No Collection Policy" in Schools, and DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017 titled Implementing Guidelines on the Conduct of Off-Campus Activities. The details and overview of this program are attached for reference.

For more information and verification, contact:

SHERRY ROVELL C. VILLAR

Council Scout Executive Girl Scouts of the Philippines Capiz Council Mobile No. 09175861955

Email: shevillar17@gmail.com







Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 6518 456/0968-869-5867

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: http://depedcapiz.ph



GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES VISAYAS REGION CAPIZ GIRL SCOUT COUNCIL



CORRIGENDUM TO LOCAL CIRCULAR NO. 14 s 2025 GIRL POWERED NUTRITION (GPN) CAMP

August 1, 2025

To whom it may concern:

This is to inform that the Girl Powered Nutrition (GPN) Camp originally scheduled on August 1-2, 2025, has been rescheduled on August 9 (7PM) – 10 (5PM), 2025.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and continued interest. We also encourage interested participants to stay tuned for further updates. In addition, participants are still required to pay their registration fee in the amount of P1,500.00 at the Capiz Girl Scout Council, Tiza, Roxas City during official working hours.

For your guidance and dissemination.

SEGUNDÎNA F. DOLLETE, EdD

Council President